
Dear Editor and Reviewers, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to review our manuscript and providing valuable 

feedback. We appreciate your efforts in helping us improve the quality of our work. 

We are writing to inform you that we have carefully considered your comments 

and made the appropriate changes to the manuscript and have addressed the concerns 

raised by the reviewers. We hope that these revisions have addressed your concerns and 

improved the overall quality of the manuscript. 

Regarding Reviewers’ comments and suggestions we offer following answers. 

 

Reviewer 1 

We would like to express our gratitude for your valuable feedback on our manuscript, 

‘Immunology Demystified: A Guide for Transplant Hepatologists’. We have incorporated your 

suggestion and included a section on immune monitoring to prevent infectious 

complications, including the importance of IgG level monitoring. We believe this 

addition significantly enhances the article’s completeness, aligning it better with our 

readers’ interests. Thank you for recognizing the potential value of our work.  

Reviewer 2 

We would like to extend our gratitude for your detailed review of our manuscript. Your 

critique is valuable, and we wish to provide some context regarding the manuscript’s 

purpose. It serves as an introductory resource for those new to transplant immunology, 

providing a comprehensive overview rather than delving into in-depth research. Your 

feedbak was greatly appreciated and helped us enhance the article to better meet the 

needs of our audience.  

 



We would like to take this opportunity to thank you again for your feedback, which has 

been instrumental in enhancing the clarity and accuracy of our work. We believe that the 

revised manuscript is now ready for publication and we hope that you will find it 

satisfactory. 

 

Please let us know if there are any further changes or revisions that you would like us to 

consider. We look forward to your response. 

 

Thank you again for your time and effort in reviewing our manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

Iva Košuta 


